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Federal Employee Program Updates: 

New Member ID Cards and COVID-19 Vaccine Incentive 
 

New FEP Member ID Card Now Shows Policy Name 

The Blue Cross and Blue Shield Federal Employee Plan® (FEP) has updated its member ID 

cards. They now include the policy name the FEP member is enrolled in: FEP Standard, FEP 

Basic or FEP Blue Focus. See sample cards below. 

 

The previous ID card only identified members as FEP and did not specify which type of policy 

the member was enrolled in. Now you can see your FEP patient’s plan name on their ID card, 

which will save you time. The Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association will issue the new FEP ID 

cards when an individual is newly enrolled or renews their plan.   

 

 

Sample FEP Member ID Cards: 
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Members Receive $50 Reward for Receiving COVID-19 Vaccine  

To encourage and support national vaccination efforts against COVID-19, eligible FEP 

members who receive at least one dose of a COVID-19 vaccine by Sept. 9, 2021, will earn a 

$50 member reward. Please encourage your patients to take advantage of this reward. They 

can learn more about this offer at fepblue.org/vaccineincentive50. They can also call 800-411-

Blue(2583) to ask questions.  

 

 
 


